GRIC

TRANSIT SYSTEM

PUBLIC NOTICE OF Amended DISADVANTAGED BUISNESS ENTERPRISE
(DBE) TRIENNIAL GOAL FOR FFY 2020- FFY2022

The is to inform the public that Greater Richmond Transit Company (GRTC)
has established an amended Overall Disadvantaged Business Enterprise
(DBE) Program Goal of 8% for Federal Fiscal Years 2020-2022 for federally
funded expenditures. The goal is for a three-year period beginning
October 1, 2019 through September 20, 2022.

Details regarding this goal and how it was established are available online
at:http://ridegrtc.com/about-us/procurement/disadvantaged-business-
enterprise-program/. Click on the link: Public Notice of Amended
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Triennial Goal for FFY 2020-
FFY2022.

DBE businesses are encouraged to submit a brochure and letter of interest
stipulating qualifications, products and services offered. All DBEs who desire
to provide products or services must hold a certification issued by the Virginia
Department of Small Business and Supplier Diversity. Information may be
sent to: Antionette Haynes, 301 E. Belt Boulevard, Richmond, Virginia 23224
or emailed to Antionette.haynes@ridegrtc.com.

GRTC'’s DBE goal of 8% will be the final goal unless amended.



